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Blair’s Week-At-A-Glance (WAAG) for Families: 

April 28-May 2, 2025 

Dear Blair Families, 

We have had a wonderful week enjoying beautiful Spring weather.  The sunshine and 

warmth seem to be lifting everyone’s spirits as we witness growth in our lovely school 

yard and surrounding natural spaces – I feel very grateful to live and go to school here! 

-Mr. Livingston 

Monday 

April 28 

• Canadian Federal Election at Blair (gym) 

• 12:00 PAC Pizza Lunch 

Tuesday 

April 29 

• Kindergarten Hearing Screening @ Blair 

• Term 2 Written Learning Updates/Report Cards published 

Wednesday 

April 30 

• 8:00pm PAC Meeting (virtual) 

Thursday 

May 1 

 

Friday 

May 2 

• 9:00 Blair Class Photos and School Composite 

Upcoming Important Dates and Special Events: 

May 12-14 Grade 6/7s at Camp Jubilee 

May 16  Pro-D Day No School for students 

May 19  Victoria Day holiday No School in session 

May 20  Track Meet for Grades 4-7 

May 23  Welcome to Kindergarten 1pm 

June 13  Sports Day at Blair (1:30pm early dismissal) 

June 24  Grade 7 Farewell Ceremony (9:00am) 

June 26  Year End Recognition Assembly 

  Year End Summary of Learning Report Cards Published 

  Last Day of School for Students 



   

 

 

Summer Learning Opportunities in SD38. Registration begins April 21, 

2025, at 7pm.  www.richmondce.ca  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.richmondce.ca/


   

 

 

Family participation: Student Learning Surveys complete by May 9 

We invite all parent/guardians to participate and complete the BC Ministry of 

Education Student Learning Survey (from the parent perspective) by Friday May 

2, 2025.  Thank you! 

https://www.awinfosys.com/SurveyFull1/central/main/access.asp  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.awinfosys.com/SurveyFull1/central/main/access.asp


   

 

 

PAC Hot Lunches 

April Hot Lunch Orders are available on 

MunchALunch!  www.blair.sd38.bc.ca  

 

Still spaces available!  Tuesdays and Thursdays in Term 3! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.blair.sd38.bc.ca/


   

 

 

 

 

 

The Richmond School District is hosting a series of open houses in April to 

engage parents and caregivers in the 2025-2030 Strategic Plan process. 

These sessions will provide an opportunity to learn more about the plan, ask 

questions, and share feedback that will help shape the district’s priorities for 

the next five years. 

   

Upcoming Open Houses 

• April 28, 2025  |  6:00 to 7:30 p.m. Online session (Click here to 

register) 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/hQRrFt1LCK
https://forms.office.com/r/hQRrFt1LCK


   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


